
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 ONE OF THE BEST THINGS ABOUT A LETTER MONTH IS THAT I HAVE LOTS OF LETTERS 

TO SHARE WITH YOU THAT GIVE US A GLIMPSE INTO HOW GOD IS USING OUR 

BROADCASTS TO DO A WORK IN HEARTS AND LIVES. THIS EMAIL WAS RECEIVED THE 

FINAL NIGHT OF LETTER MONTH: 

[ERIKA] Dear WRVM. I want to finally get in on letter month. I’ve been listening for close to 25 years and 

never wrote to you to thank you for all you do. You mean so much to me. I love the programming. Turning 

Point, Janet Parshall, Insight For Living and Unshackled. So many wonderful programs all these years. I 

even listen to the kids programs. Unshackled was the program I first heard the prayer of salvation when I 

was in my early 20’s. I prayed to receive Christ driving home from work one night. So much has happened 

since then. I’ve had lots of ups and downs, but through them all you were there. I thank God for your 

station and His Truth being taught through it. Thank you, thank you, thank you! Keep spreading the Good 

News about Jesus!  

THAT ONE LETTER MAKES IT ALL WORTHWHILE, DOESN’T IT? 

AS I ANTICIPATE THE UPCOMING CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE AND JOSEPH HABEDANK, 

I STILL RECALL THE GENEROSITY OF OUR LISTENERS IN PROVIDING TICKETS FOR THOSE 

WHO COULD NOT AFFORD TO PURCHASE THEM. 40 TICKETS IN ALL WERE PURCHASED 

FOR THIS REASON. TWO OF THOSE WENT TO BILL AND HIS WIFE. 

[BILL] Hello WRVM staff. Congrats on 53 years and may God Bless the airways with many more years of 

WRVM. My wife and I enjoy the music on your station the most.  Thank you for bringing the Triumphant 

Quartet to the area. And a special thank you to the donor for the tickets you provided us.  My wife really 

wanted to see them and this made her day. God Bless. 

THAT NEXT CONCERT IS COMING UP ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 17 FEATURING LEGACY 

FIVE AND JOSEPH HABEDANK. IT IS ALSO BEING HELD AT THE CELEBRATION CHURCH IN 

GREEN BAY. FOR THOSE CONCERNED WITH COVID-19 WE ARE STRONGLY 

RECOMMENDING THAT MASKS BE WORN AND THAT YOU EXERCISE SOCIAL DISTANCING 

AS MUCH AS IS POSSIBLE. TO HELP WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING, WE WILL BE BLOCKING 

OFF EVERY OTHER ROW OF SEATING. TICKETS ARE $25 EACH. THEY CAN BE PURCHASED 

ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR BY CALLING US AT 920-842-2900. I ENCOURAGE YOU TO COME 

OUT, ENJOY SOME OF THE BEST IN GOSPEL MUSIC AND HELP SUPPORT THESE CHRISTIAN 

ARTISTS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


